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September 20, 2012 

[Provider Name] 
[Address] 
[Address] 
Dear _________, 

 

CSMS-IPA is proud to be working with HealthyCT, Connecticut’s non-profit Consumer Operated and 
Oriented Plan (CO-OP), to help build a provider network that supports the delivery of high-quality, 
patient-centered medical care. We are pleased to inform you that you are eligible to participate with 
HealthyCT by virtue of your participation with the CSMS-IPA, pending approval of your updated 
credentials.  If you would like to be a part of the HealthyCT network, you do not need to do anything to 
participate. 

 

CSMS-IPA is advocating and promoting the Patient-Centered Medical Home (PCMH) approach to care. 
The PCMH model unites the relationship-centered values of primary practice with new technologies and 
clinical team approaches to enable practices to better serve the needs of patients.   As an example of 
this team approach, the CSMS-IPA has developed a voluntary network of PCPs and Specialist Physicians, 
called the Patient Centered Practice Model, where practices have committed to advance this patient 
centered model of care.  Over the years, the CSMS-IPA has provided these practices innovative and 
unique reimbursement opportunities by providing a per-member-per month payment and shared 
savings programs for various Medicare Advantage programs throughout CT. The CSMS-IPA continues to 
facilitate practices to move through the NCQA PPC-PCMH® program in efforts to reach Level 3 
recognition. 

 

If you do not wish to participate in HealthyCT’s provider network, please notify our office in writing.  
Letters can be mailed to CSMS-IPA, Attention: Network Management, 6 Corporate Drive, Suite 430, 
Shelton, CT 06484 prior to October 19, 2012.   

 

If you have questions, please address them in an email to info@csms-ipa.com, so that we can respond 
to your inquiry in a timely, efficient manner.   We look forward to your collaboration and partnership in 
this exciting endeavor! 

Sincerely, 

 

David D. Thompson, Jr., M.D. 

President 

mailto:info@csms-ipa.com

